
CITY OF MADISON 
INTER-DEPARTMENTAL 

CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 

DATE: January 14, 2009 
 
 
TO: Members of the Common Council  
 
FROM: Al Schumacher, Street Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT: File  Number:  13199:  Petition dated October 28, 2008 from residents of Wexford 

Village re: pedestrian markings 
 
 
Legistar File Number 13199 has the Streets Division as an additional referral agency.   
 
This memo is to state that the action required of this legislation does not require approval by the Streets 
Division as all crosswalk markings, crossing signs and other devices to make the intersection of Sawmill 
Road and North Westfield Road safe for pedestrians falls under the jurisdiction of the Traffic 
Engineering Division of the City of Madison. 
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